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For more information about the Barne Barton  
regeneration visit: 

www.myclarionhousing.com/barnebarton

Regeneration Update

We have now hired Shield Demolition as the demolition contractors for the first 
phase of regeneration. This means you will soon see hoarding going up around the 
homes in phase one to keep the homes secure and neighbouring residents safe. 

Shield will then take away any materials that can be recycled or  
reused before knocking down the buildings in the New Year. 

We’ll be in touch soon with details about how you can meet Shield and ask  
them any questions that you may have about the demolition process.

In July we wrote to you to let you know that 
Plymouth City Council had given us planning 
permission to regenerate Barne Barton. This 
means they have backed our vision to create 
a truly vibrant and sustainable community 
shaped by Barne Barton residents. 



If you have any questions please contact Natalie Down  
or Gill Flexen by calling 0300 500 8000 or sending an 
email to barnebartonregen@clarionhg.com

Contact us

www.myclarionhousing.com/barnebarton

The annual Christmas Cracker is 
taking place on Thursday 5 December. 

Come along to see Santa! There will 
also be a children’s entertainer, arts 
and crafts, mince pies, mulled wine  
and much more…

Festive fun will take place from 
3-6pm and our regeneration team 
will also be on hand to answer any 
questions you may have about the 
Barne Barton Regeneration.

Christmas Cracker

Please join us
Venue: Tamar View  
Community Centre,  

Poole Park Road, PL5 1DD

Time: 3-6pm


